
SALEM HIGH SCHOOL 
Student Announcements 

 April 21, 2022 
 

NHS meeting today during Strive Time in Mr. Meyer’s room for NEW OFFICER Candidates 

ONLY.  If you applied to be an officer for NHS next year, you MUST come. 

 

"Interested in a leadership position to make your resume or college application stand out? 

Consider applying to become an officer for FBLA, or Future Business Leaders of America. This 

organization is all about career readiness and community connection. See Mrs. Pryor's bulletin 

board for a link to apply. All applications must be completed by Friday, April 29th." 

 

Students,  
Schedules are complete--you may pick yours up before school outside of the library or 
in the lobby during your lunch time.  
If you would like to make a schedule change, you need to email your counselor. The 
counseling office will call you in as we receive emails, do not stop in and expect a 
change.  
Please be aware that the lunches listed in the schedule are not correct--changes will not 
be made to switch lunch schedules.  
 
Our 4th Quarter MidTerm is today. 
Students must turn in all work up to mid term in order to earn credit. 
 
Color guard auditions and clinics are now being held after school in the band room.  Please 

contact Mr. Mosley with questions.  

 
 

 


